
BLESSED ARE THOSE WHO CARE

The pupils of Bai M N Gamadia Girls’ High School supported by their Principal
Mrs. Zarin Rabadi, Guide Captains and teachers - Mrs. Ramaiya, Mrs. Asher, Mrs.
Sawant and Mrs. Pereira planned a visit to The Gamadia Clinic at Tardeo on
Friday, July 21, 2017.
The ambience was vibrant with singing and even dancing to music with the little
hearts of The Guide Company of Std VIII.
The little ones brought a twinkle in their eyes and took home heaps of blessings
and requests for such frequent visits.
We as a community are grateful to the Trustee Mrs. Freny Jehangir and the
Management as also to the staff and sub staff of the Gamadia Clinic for their
selfless and humane service.


